
  

BST SUMMER 

REMINDERS 
 

 With the summer months upon us, we would like to remind residents 

of a few safety concerns: 

 

1. As per the New York City Fire Code, only electric grills are 

permitted for barbequing. Absolutely no gas or charcoal grills are 

permitted within the apartments, terraces or common areas. 

 

2. Please do not throw garbage, cigarettes or any other type of 

materials from the terraces. 

 

3. As per existing law, it is illegal to store gasoline powered vehicles 

and/or containers within the building common areas or individual 

apartments. 

 

RESIDENTS & GUESTS SHOULD STORE THE BST 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY’S 

EMERGENCY NUMBER WITHIN THEIR 

CELLPHONES AND REPORT SUSPICIOUS 

BEHAVIOR TO THE EMERGENCY LINE AT 

718.335.8715. 

 

 

ALL CALLS WILL BE HELD IN STRICT 

CONFIDENCE
 


